
GOVERNMENT CENTER STATION REHABILITATION PROJECT
Effective March 22nd, Government Center Station will be closed for two years while 
crews work to completely rebuild the station into a fully accessible, safer, and more 
customer-friendly transit facility. The Government Center Station Project will combine 
improvements to the Green Line Station, Blue Line Station, and Cambridge Street/ 
Government Center Plaza, that will bring Government Center Station into compli-
ance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and the Boston Center for Inde-
pendent Living (BCIL) Agreement. 
During the station closure beginning on March 22, 2014, both Blue and Green Line 
trains will pass through Government Center Station but will not stop there. If your trip 
usually included Government Center Station, please allow an additional ten to fifteen 
minutes for your travel. The recommended path of travel for Green Line customers 
desiring access to the Blue Line is to travel to Haymarket Station and transfer to the 
Orange Line toward Forest Hills (southbound). Customers should transfer at State 
Street Station for Blue Line connections. The recommended path of travel for Blue 
Line customers desiring access to the Green Line is to travel to State Station and 
transfer to the Orange Line toward Oak Grove (northbound). Customers should then 
transfer at Haymarket Station for Green Line connections. As an additional option, 
Bowdoin Station will remain open during all hours of service. Weekday Silver Line SL1 
service will also be increased as an alternative for travel to and from Logan Airport. 
More Information: www.mbta.com/govcenter is your best source for all Government 
Center Station-related material. Printable detour and walking maps are available    
on the project website, www.mbta.com/govcenter, along with detailed information 
on how this project affects your commute, accessibility, what the improvements will 
consist of, and many frequently asked questions. If you would like to keep 
informed, please visit the project webpage and sign up for email updates.         
Also, you can email GovCenterProject@mbta.com directly with any comments or 
questions regarding the major rehabilitation of Government Center Station.


